Christopher Panayotou reported that he has lived in the property by himself since the passing of his
mother on 11/11/2003. Since the beginning of the program Christopher reported that he has only used
the small weekly cart and has not received any garbage collection service for the medium sized cart.
Christopher also stated that as a senior citizen on a fixed income, the cost of both carts is too much for
him to pay. It is for these reasons why Christopher feels that he should not be charged for the cost of
the medium sized carts through assessments on his property taxes.



